09.07.20

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of
Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week of September 7, 2020.

e | hope everyone had a wonderful Labor Day Weekend.

e Remember, tomorrow is a B-Hybrid day for middle school students.

e Friday, September 11 is a Spirit Day for elementary. Students may wear jeans, shorts, or wind pants that meet
CPSB Dress Code Policy. Students may wear any Herndon shirt on Friday.

e If you have not done so yet, please begin paying fees at payforit.net. At this time, we will not be able to take
cash or checks for fees. Additional fees will be collected for middle school music once we are in Phase 3,
when students can play their band instruments and sing. In addition, middle school parents will be able to
purchase PE uniforms for students when they are allowed to dress out for PE.

e Please wash all cloth masks and face coverings that are worn to school. Students must wear a mask or face
covering on the bus no matter their grade. Students should have their masks or face coverings on before
getting on the bus.

e Parents and Guardians of Virtual students who did not pick up textbooks, workbooks, etc. on Friday,
September 4, and who did not make arrangements with me, need to pick up on Wednesday, September 9,
between 4 — 6:30 pm in front of the school by the libraries.

e As we enter this third week of school, I want to say thank you for entrusting your students with us, and for
your kindness, patience, and support with all the changes and transitions.

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com tomorrow, September 8.
Thank you and have a wonderful evening! D #: 278242
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